
OFFICE OF BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR
LYDIA EDWARDS

DISTRICT ONE

December 15, 2021

City Clerk
1 City Hall Square, Room 501
Boston, MA 02201

Re: Communication from Councilor Edwards regarding nominations for the East
Boston Housing Stabilization Trust Fund

Dear Madam Clerk,

The East Boston Housing Stabilization Trust Fund shall consist of nine (9) members,
whereas six (6) such Trustees shall be appointed by the Mayor of Boston from a list of
nominees made by the District 1 City Councilor. My nominations are as follows:

Nicole Ruiz De Luzuriaga of East Boston, Zack Hollopeter of East Boston - two
(2) nominees from an organization focused on homelessness;

Joseph Gaeta of East Boston, Blanca Ayala of East Boston – two (2) nominees
from an organization focused on low-income housing;

Frances Amador of East Boston, Luz Zambrano of East Boston – two (2)
nominees from an organization focused on immigrant housing rights;

John Walkey of East Boston, Gloribell Mota of East Boston – two (2) nominees
from organization focused on environmental justice;

Stewart Landry of East Boston, Dan Bailey of East Boston – Organization from
institution of higher education with expertise in affordable housing;



Joe Ruggiero of East Boston, Rachel Edwards of East Boston – two (2)Nominees
with expertise in city planning.

I look forward to these nominations being sent to the mayor so that appointments can
be made. I am eager to work with these community members on distributing the funds
from this historic trust. Thank you and please feel free to contact me with any
questions.

Sincerely,

Lydia Edwards
Boston City Councilor
District One


